
April 30, 2002 

Rabbi Scott Kahn 

Reishit Yerushalyim Yeshiva 

Bet Shemesh, ISRAEL 

Dear Rabbi Kahn: atte C 

I do not believe we have ever met, and I am aml happy to make your acquaintance via the 
wonderful review of my two volumes, Seventy Faces, which you wrote for the Jerusalem Post. 

I have received many, many glowing comments about your article -- as much or more than for 
my books... 

I do look forward to meeting you personally under happy circumstances in the near future, and I 
thank you once again for your generous sentiments and, I might add, excellent literary style. 

With all best wishes, 

Cordially yours, 
—— re | 

NORMAN LAMM 

President 
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